
 
 

Cambridgeshire County Council 
 

Cambridgeshire County Council, as the admission authority for all community and 
voluntary controlled schools in Cambridgeshire, is also required to consult on any 
proposed changes to the admission policy for these schools. 
 
In accordance with these regulations, the Local Authority will be consulting on the 
following schemes and arrangements between 2 November 2020 and 13 December 
2020. 
 
The Consultation Documents can be viewed on the County's website using the 
attached link: 
 
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-
learning/apply-for-a-school-place/annual-consultation-and-determined-admissions-
arrangements 
 
Objections to any of the proposed arrangements, or requests for further information 
about the proposed admission arrangements in Cambridgeshire for 2022/23 should 
be received no later than 23:59 on 13 December 2020 and should be addressed to; 
 
Policy and Operations Manager 
Cambridgeshire County Council 
School Admissions Team,  
Box OCT 1221, Second Floor Octagon,  
Shire Hall  
Castle Hill,  
Cambridge  
CB3 0AP or by email to: admissions@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  
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